










From: Call, Planner On
To: Irizarry, Lisa; Wons, Saralis
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: Fwd: LDLSE-2025-7
Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 9:03:18 AM
Attachments: image001.png

See below.
 
Aleya Inglima
Planner II
Land Development Division
330 W. Church Street
Bartow, FL 33830
(863) 534-6764 Phone
(863) 534-6407 Fax
aleyainglima@polk-county.net

 
From: Donald T <paultarr14@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 6:35 AM
To: Call, Planner On <PlannerOnCall@polk-county.net>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Fwd: LDLSE-2025-7

 
I tried to send this directly to Lisa Irizarry without success.
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Donald T <paultarr14@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Aug 17, 2025, 2:10 PM
Subject: LDLSE-2025-7
To: <Lisairizarrya@polkcounty.net>
 

Good Morning Lisa,
I felt that you should be made aware of recent
developments regarding the above case.
I am assuming that the exception applied for has not been
granted yet??  Please see the attached photos taken on
Saturday 08/16/2025 showing a cab/tractor and a tanker
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trailer parked at 1452 Tiger Lake Road. This tractor/trailer
did not appear until 08/16/2025. I took additional pictures
on Sunday 08/17/2025 showing the cab/tractor separated
from the tanker/trailer parked directly in front of the home
and mechanical work being performed on the
tanker/trailer. As I understand it no trailers are to be
allowed and also mechanical work is not to be performed.
Either way this is being done without any sort of exception
in force. Based on this new information I wish to oppose
the granting of an exception. I do not believe that Rafael
Dominguez or Kerenia Cepero Hernandez have any respect
for the authority of your office and have no intent on
adhering to any rules set forth. Please also note that there
is not even one other cab/tractor/trailers parked anywhere
in this neighborhood except at 1452 Tiger Lake Road. I do
not want a truck stop/drop yard/ commercial  vehicle
repair shop next to my property. I have also filed a
complaint with code enforcement CEC-2025-3086.
 
Respectfully yours,
Donald Tarr Jr
1442 Tiger Lake Road
Lake Wales Fla 33898
paultarr14@gmail.com
863-241-9046
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